
STATEMENT BY THE TANGLEWOOD RESIDENT’S ASSOCIATION TO CURRENT MEMBERS   On September 15th, 2016 it was revealed to John Thornton, Vice President of the Tanglewood Resident’s Association (TRA), that Christina Madero, Treasurer of the TRA, was being investigated by the San Antonio Fire and Police Pensioners’ Association (SAFPPA) in her role as Treasurer of the SAFPPA. In addition, this news, and the results of this investigation, was to be published online by the San Antonio Express News the evening of Saturday, September 17th for the Sunday paper editions.   Because of this news, John Thornton and Gayle McDaniel began investigations Thursday afternoon, continuing all day Friday, culminating in a phone call to the San Antonio Police Department (SAPD).   As a result of our initial investigations, the Board had an emergency meeting the evening of September 16th, 2016 and resolved:  1. Carlos (President of the TRA) and Christina Madero be removed as members of the Association in good standing, including their Board memberships. 2. Carlos and Christina Madero be removed as signatories on all financial and legal documents pertaining to the TRA. (This has been completed.) 3. That an audit be conducted with the purpose of retrieving any and all possible lost monies. 4. That the TRA work with the San Antonio Police Department (SAPD) for the purpose of gathering evidence for the goal of making a recommendation to the District Attorney.  The Madero’s were duly notified of the above and should no longer be considered associated with the Association.   The Board will work closely with any and all legal authorities and other affected parties, and we ask for your patience in this matter given, as detailed in the article, there are multiple parties affected. We, and the San Antonio Police Department, would like to note that the investigation is in its early phases and, therefore, is on-going.  Our goal is the full recovery of any and all possible lost monies, as well as damages and expenses. This is our resolve to you, our members. To this end, if our members (or people they know) are attorneys/accountants, any pro bono advice or work on behalf of the Board and the Association would be appreciated.   Enquiries should be addressed to:    Tanglewood Resident’s Association  PO Box 690692  San Antonio, TX 78269  TanglewoodSurveySA@gmail.com   The Tanglewood Resident’s Association Board  John Thornton Gayle McDaniel Bill DeValcourt 


